
\'

Df l/ ~ $79'S
_

//$'

GENERAL Atomic COMPANY
P O BOX 81009
sw twEGo ce.woaNiA ruas In Reply
'7''''55 " January 17, 1980 Refer To: SEP-1139

f.-. I%
//s <(,6'' .
5

Mr. Charles 2:acDonald, Chief 'p 'I
*d'g/N. p.DTransportation Branch ;' fjp'

Division of Fuel Cycle and Haterial Safety .. - m .,

' b [,', ,)
_

'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 3 %..,
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Subject: Certificate of Compliance No. 6745. @'
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Dear Mr. MacDonald:

General Atomic Company holds valid Certificate of Compliance No. 6745 for
a shipping package, Model No. FSV-2, with expiration date of January 31,
1980.

General Atomic anticipates continued need of this package for the transport
of radioactive materials for the next several years, pursuant to 10 CFR 71.
Accordingly, we request a new expiration date of January 31, 1985.

Attached is a check in the amount of $150 covering the renewal fees prescribed

in 10 CFR 170.31(11).

We look forward to the issuance of a revised Certificate of Compliance giving
a new expiration date of January 31, 1985. Should you have any questions,

don't hesitate to call rae at (714) 455-28:3.

Very truly yours,
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' Uillian R. Howr--

Licer. sing Adninistrator

Nuclecr I'.aterials Control Division
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Enclosure: Check for $150.
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